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-------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Thu, Jul 30, 2020 at 1:58 PM
Subject: Re: Fresh Cafe
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review, we would recommend that the Selectboard, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve this
request for a new Beer and Wine License at Fresh Cafe II, located at 158 East Central Street.  I would ask that the applicants
be supplied with a complete set of the Town's Alcohol Beverage regulations and submit to me within 30 days of issuance of
the license a copy of their Alcohol Beverage Service Certifications.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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